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December 16, 2014 

 

The Honorable Maureen Miller Brosnan  

President City Council 

City of Livonia 

33000 Civic Center Dr 

Livonia MI 48154 

 

Dear Ms. Brosnan: 

 

This letter will serve to reflect the Livonia Board of Education's intent to have the City of 

Livonia continue to collect one-half of the Livonia Public Schools School District's taxes, 

commencing July 1, 2015, with the summer tax collection and the remaining one-half with the 

winter collection. 

 

The Livonia Public Schools Board of Education is most appreciative of the fine level of service 

provided by the City of Livonia in this regard. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Dianne Laura 

Livonia Board of Education Secretary 
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December 16, 2014 

 

The Honorable James Godbout 

President City Council 

City of Westland 

36601 Ford Rd 

Westland MI 48185 

 

Dear Mr. Godbout: 

 

This letter will serve to reflect the Livonia Board of Education's intent to have the City of 

Livonia continue to collect one-half of the Livonia Public Schools School District's taxes, 

commencing July 1, 2015, with the summer tax collection and the remaining one-half with the 

winter collection. 

 

The Livonia Public Schools Board of Education is most appreciative of the fine level of service 

provided by the City of Livonia in this regard. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Dianne Laura 

Livonia Board of Education Secretary 
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